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Division D has had three phenomenal Area Directors this year: Thank You Janine 

McDonald, Dave Garbrecht, and Brian Dowdy!  They all contributed to supporting their 

Area Clubs and their successful Area Contests. Also,Thank You to past Area D1 

Director Keith Tondro for assisting in many ways to help me and Division D continue to 

be successful! 

 

Of the 20 clubs in Division D: Key, Hoots, and Health Catalyst are officially suspended 

as of 9/30/23 and WCF Toast has filed dissolve papers. Taxmasters and Gateway have 

requested Club Coaches and Cross-Talkers and Parkway Pontificators currently qualify. 

 

In addition to the following clubs, there are a few more clubs on-target for completing 

the Distinguished Club Program (DCP)...as of April 2nd: 

Lone Peak Toastmasters #2410464 is President's Distinguished with 10 of 10 Goals 

Image Masters Toastmasters Club #6875 is Select Distinguished with 8 Goals 

Metro Toastmasters Club #719 is Distinguished with 6 Goals 

Utah Valley Club #7051 needs 2 more paid members to be Distinguished with 6 Goals 

Olympic Orators Club #7195 needs 7 more paid members to complete President's 

Distinguished with 10 of 10 Goals 

 

My Area Directors and I continue to work diligently to assist our clubs in wrapping up a 

successful Toastmasters year. 

 


